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Animal communication – Intermediate course  

Introduction 
 

This course follows on from the beginners course, but it is a unique 
opportunity for anyone who has a basic understanding of animal 
communication to expand and deepen your ability to communicate with 
animals. This course is intended for people who wish to have a deeper 
connection with their own animals as well as those who hope to go on to 
eventually become a professional communicator. Now that you have the 
basics, it is time to start mastering your skills to take them to the next level. 
Aside from giving you answers to many questions you may have for your 
animal, learning to develop your animal communication skills also has a 
practical benefit, and it can save you a lot of money on vet bills and training. 
However, animal communication should be used to complement these things 
not replace them.  

To be a truly great animal communicator you should be looking to advance 
your skills to work with animals on a deeper and more profound level. While 
there is nothing stopping you from going out and communicating with 
animals on a basic level, don’t you want to be able to connect with animals in 
a way that helps not only them but also you to grow as a being? If you want 
to be able to help animals who have complex behaviour or health issues or to 
connect with animals in spirit and bring comfort to those who are grieving, 
you are going to need advanced skills that allow you to be prepared for such 
cases. The information here might seem a bit overwhelming to start with 
because I have tried to add as much information on the many different 
aspects of intermediate communication as I can. I suggest you attempt to 
view it not only as a whole but also as parts that you can look back on when 
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you need them. Maybe not everything will be relevant to you where you are 
on your journey right now but it could well be in the future and I like to know 
that you will have that information here when you need it. 

For some people signing up for an animal communication course is 
something that they hope will be a quick fix to a problem they are having. 
Their animal may be close to passing or their animal might be displaying 
dangerous behaviour and they want it fixed straight away. I want you please 
to be aware that animal communication is a skill for life, something that you 
and every animal in your family, now and in the future will benefit from but 
there is no magic wand here. Animal communication can and will work 
wonders with not only health issues but those of the physical and spiritual 
kind as well, but it’s important that you understand that it takes practice to 
get to a more advanced level of communication. If you want to be able to use 
telepathy to help your own animals or those of others with complex issues, 
you are going to have to put the practice in. I have filled this course with as 
many different aspects of intermediate animal communication as I could 
think of without it being overwhelming, issues that I myself have faced as a 
professional in the hopes of making the process easier for you. The aim of 
which is so you can either work at an advanced level, dealing with more 
complicated cases in your own home or so that you can eventually go on to 
work as a professional animal communicator. Either way, it is vital that you 
understand, I am handing you the information here but it is up to you to put 
this into practice in order to advance your skills.  

With the skills, that you learn here you will forge lifelong friendships, not only 
with those animals who you already consider family but also with animals 
you don’t even know yet and may never meet in person. Animal 
communication can fix problems in just one session but that shouldn’t be 
what draws you to take this course, instead I hope it will be the fact that you 
are learning something that will open hearts and minds. You will be learning 
something that is not only for the gifted but is in itself a gift, whether you use 
it for your own animals or to help others, you will never have the same 
relationship with animals again. You may end up using your ability to be a 
voice for those animals who have lost hope, to bring peace to the heart of a 
grieving owner, to bring clarity when people have come to the end of their 
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patience, to save lives and spread the word of love and knowledge that all 
animals want us to know. Even if these are not your reasons, let it be that 
your animal is your friend or your family member and it matters to you what 
she thinks and has to say. Because you want to spend the rest of your life 
being able to make her a part of your life in a way that really counts, learning 
who she is and creating a bond together that is never broken, not even by 
death. Whatever your reasons don’t let them be the quick fix solution 
because animal communication is so much more than that, and if you are 
open to it you have an opportunity here to see just how far you can take it 
and I hope it is something that you never stop learning and benefiting from. 
Thank you for joining me on this journey.  

 

 
 

 
 
 


